
 
 

Decisions on a District Plan Change 
 
As of 6 September 2012, the Queenstown Lakes District Council has made a decision on the 
following Plan Change to the Queenstown Lakes District Plan: 
 
Plan Change 4: North Three Parks 
The purpose of this plan change is to rezone approximately 46.8 hectares of land to the north of 
Three Parks, Wanaka (the Ballantyne Investments Ltd., R Moseby and M Gordon, S Robertson, 
Canterbury Helicopters Ltd. and Aurora Energy Ltd.) for residential activities and business 
activities.    
 
 
Where can I view the decisions?  
 
A full copy of the above decisions can be inspected at the following locations:  
 
• Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours (8.00am to 5.00pm) at 10 

Gorge Road, Queenstown and 48 Ardmore Street, Wanaka; 
• Queenstown Lakes District Libraries: Queenstown (10 Gorge Road) and Wanaka (Bullock 

Creek/Dunmore Street). 
• Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece Crescent, Wanaka; 
• Council website- www.qldc.govt.nz 
 
For further information regarding Plan Change 4 please call Sue Mavor (Senior Policy Analyst) on 
(03) 441 0476  
 
This notice is pursuant to Clauses 10 and 11 of the First Schedule to the Resource Management 
Act 1991. 
 
 


